
From: Rockwell Helm <lawtonandrockwellphotography@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/19/2017 7:25:31 PM
Subject: Roads

 
Good afternoon Mr.Kevin L. Bryant it is a fellow South Carolinian here emailing you. I've noticed that
 when visiting other states when driving in the roads it is very pleasant but when driving on the roads 
in anderson they are rough. It would be super cool if in the future we could maybe fix that instead of 
filling in the cracks with tar and stuff. I like driving, but only on good roads, so yeah. Thanks bro, build 
that wall.
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